
  

  

 

Dear Valued Client: 

Effective 8/19/2024, the Immunology Laboratory will be temporarily suspending the Interferon Gamma and 
IL-17 Producing CD4 T Cells Flow Cytometry test (Test Code: TH17C). This test delay was issued in 
response to a manufacturer's reagent shortage. New reagent supplies are expected sometime in September 
of this year.    

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience. If you have questions, 

please contact our Client Service team at 800.550. 6227 or via email at ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

National Jewish Health 
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